TOWN OF LINCOLN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Lincoln Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on the following subdivision application SD 1-25 Tax Map No. 60.00-1-34.11 located on Colgrove Rd in the Town of Lincoln. The public hearing will be conducted at 7:00pm on February 11, 2025 at the Lincoln Town Hall located at 6886 Tuttle Rd, Canastota. The application is available at the Lincoln Town Clerks office for inspection during normal business hours. 
Dated: January, 21, 2025
Amanda Spendley, Town Clerk
